GARDEN GROVE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE
CITY OF GARDEN GROVE PLANNING COMMISSION
FEBRUARY 6, 2014
ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Adjourned Regular Meeting of the Garden Grove
Planning Commission, scheduled for Thursday, February 6, 2014, at 7:00 p.m. at
the Community Meeting Center, Council Chamber, 11300 Stanford Avenue, Garden

Grove, is hereby cancelled pursuant to the attached Cancellation Notice.

DATED: February 5, 2014
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GARDEN GROVE

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
COUNTY OF ORANGE ) ss:
CITY OF GARDEN GROVE)

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION OF

FEBRUARY 6, 2014

ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING

February 5, 2014

I, JUDITH MOORE, being duly appointed the Recording Secretary for the Garden

Grove Planning Commission, HEREBY CERTIFY that the Los Angeles Times, Korea
Times, Excelsior, Register, Orange County News, Viet Bao, Nguoi Viet, and Korea
Daily Newspaper were notified that the February 6, 2014, meeting of the Garden

Grove Planning Commission has been cancelled.

I FURTHER CERTIFY that I caused to be posted a copy of the Notice of Cancellation
of the Adjourned Regular Meeting at a location that is freely accessible to members

of the public, at the City Hall bulletin board. . '
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JUDITH MOORE
RECORDING SECRETARY




NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Regular Meeting of the
Garden Grove Planning Commission
Scheduled for February 6, 2014,

Has been cancelied due to lack of business.

The Meeting is adjourned to the Regular Meeting

of February 20, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.

Pursuant to the request of the Applicant,
The Public Hearing for the matter listed below,
Scheduled for February 6, 2014,

Has been continued to a future date uncertain

and will be re-noticed once it is rescheduled:;

C.1. PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT NO. PUD-104-70 (REV. 2014)
CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT NO. CUP-379-14

APPLICANT: JEFF LUZZI -~ NEXT LEVEL
LOCATION: NORTHWEST CORNER OF KNOTT STREET AND ACACIA
AVENUE AT 12821 KNOTT STREET

REQUEST: To amend the PUD-104-70 (Planned Unit Development)
zone to allow a 59’-0” tall eiectronic reader board sign, subject to
Conditional Use Permit approval. Also, a request for Conditional Use
Permit approval to allow the applicant to retrofit an existing, legal 50’-0”
tall pole sign (double-sided with an existing sign area of 190 square
feet), with a new 59'-0" tall freeway oriented sign (double-sided with a
394 square foot electronic reader board) that will display on-premise
advertisements. Total proposed sign area is 562 square feet. The
subject site is currently improved with an existing indoor sports facility,




Next Level Sports Complex, and is in the Planned Unit Development No.

PUD-104-70 zone. The project is exempt pursuant to CEQA Section
15311 - Accessory Structures, and Section 15061 — Review for
Exemption.
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